
Dear Sewage Enforcement Officer, 
 
The attached All SEO Letter has important information regarding planning revisions and submittals 
under Act 26 Draft Planning Guidance and Act 34 guidance.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding the information, please contact us through the SEO 
Resource Account at RA-seotrng@pa.gov . 
 
Have a good day, 
 
Janice M. Vollero | Water Program Specialist 

Department of Environmental Protection | Bureau of Clean Water 

Rachel Carson State Office Building | Harrisburg PA 17105-8774 

Phone: 717.772.5157 | Fax: 717.772.5156 

www.dep.pa.gov 

 
PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION 
The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to whom it is addressed and may contain 
confidential and/or privileged material.  Any use of this information other than by the intended recipient is 
prohibited.  If you receive this message in error, please send a reply e-mail to the sender and delete the material 
from any and all computers.  Unintended transmissions shall not constitute waiver of the attorney-client or any 
other privilege 
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